
Sportsmen's Connection March 2017
 

Wherever you're at, March is a busy time with dueling expos, fundraisers, habitat
projects, and many other events as you'll see below. Volunteer, lend a hand or
make a donation, our member organizations are doing a lot of great work and need
your involvement.  

AZSFWC is also growing! Year to date the Valley of the Sun Quail Forever and the
AZ Shooting Sports Education Foundation have joined us, and by the end of this
month, Kahuna's Kids and the AZ Taxidermy Association will have become
members. American Precision Targets joined as an Affiliate member and this past
month, the Outdoorsman's has done the same. We now have 32 Member groups
and 3 Affiliates supporting our efforts. If you know of a an outdoor organization that
should be a member, have them contact us. In the coming weeks, watch for news
on how you can support us as an Individual AZSFWC member too! 

On the license plate front, 2017 is shaping up as another record breaking year.
Last month we awarded $32,461 in grants for our first quarter cycle. At the same
time, our license plate income has increased approximately $1500 more per
month for the first two months of this year compared to last. Go to
www.servicearizona.com to get yours!

On the Federal Front...  
-the National Park Service is still studying what to do about the Grand Canyon
bison. We remain hopeful that our new Secretary of the Interior will inspire them to
work with our AZ Game & Fish Department and let sportsmen volunteers save the
habitat from destruction. 
 -the BLM continues to spend Millions on burros. Here too we are hopeful some
sense comes to this entire matter to save our Sonoran Desert from these feral
consumers. We have weighed in on the Sonoran Desert National Monument with a
recommendation to keep the entire Monument open to recreational shooting. We will
also be commenting on the Safford office's landscape management efforts. 
-our National Forests continue to stay busy studying, evaluating and assessing too.
We have commented on the Prescott's Chino Valley Landscape Restoration plan,
the Tonto's plans and will be for the Kaibab's Wetland habitat enhancement
projects. 

On the State Level... 
-Senator Farley's bill SB 1182 to ban mountain lion and bobcat hunting died in

http://arizonasportsmenforwildlifeconservation.org/


committee. The Humane Society of the United States (HSUS) isn't dead however,
so this matter remains on our radar.  
-Governor Ducey signed HB 2404 into law, mandating some signature gathering
changes for ballot initiatives. This bill will make it more difficult to get some matters
on the ballot, but likely won't curtail well funded groups like the HSUS. 
-Senator Gail Griffin put forth a Resolution supporting hunting and fishing, SCM
1004, and we thank her for that effort! 

Enjoy the time of year and we'll remain vigilant!Enjoy
Yours in Conservation, 
Jim Unmacht 
Executive Director

Grants
Don't miss the next quarterly cycle grant application deadline
which is APRIL 1st. Applications will be reviewed and voted on
at the end of May. 

Below is a recent event funded by the grant program.



 

Upcoming Member Activities



https://arizonaelksociety.org/fundraising






http://az-tu.com/
https://arizonaelksociety.org/


http://www.outdoorexperienceforall.org/2017-fundraising-banquet/


Sponsors & Supporters

    
Members

Welcome to our newest member, AZ Shooting Sports Education

http://www.outdoorexperienceforall.org/2017-fundraising-banquet/
http://www.swarovskioptik.com
http://www.vortexoptics.com/


Foundation.  We are happy they are on board along with the following:

1.2.3.Go... Anglers United AZ Antelope Foundation

AZ Bass Federation
Nation

AZ Big Game Super
Raffle

AZ Bowhunters
Association

AZ Catfish Conservation
Assoc

AZ Chapter NWTF AZ Chapter SCI

AZ Council of Trout
Unlimited

AZ Deer Association AZ Desert Bighorn Sheep
Society

AZ Elk Society AZ Flycasters Club AZ Houndsmen's
Association

AZ Outdoor Sports AZ Shooting Sports
Education Foundation

Back Country Hunters &
Anglers

Coconino Sportsmen Mohave Sportsman Cub Outdoor Experience 4 All

South Eastern AZ
Sportsmen Club

SRT Outdoors Inc Southwest Wildlife
Foundation (YVRGC)

The Bass Federation
Arizona

TRCP Valley of the Sun Quail
Forever

White Mountain Lakes
Foundation

Xtreme Predator Callers

Affiliate Members  

American Precision
Target Systems 

 

By purchasing this plate you will be making a contribution to Arizona's wildlife and wildlife
habitat. Seventeen dollars ($17) of each twenty-five ($25) special license fee will go to
AZSFWC's conservation fund. AZSFWC will review and approve all grants from the special

http://outdoor2way.com/
https://shootsomesteel.com/
https://outdoorsmans.com/
http://arizonasportsmenforwildlifeconservation.org/license_plate.html


license plate program revenues. These grants will fund important outdoor recreational and
educational opportunities and on-the-ground wildlife habitat restoration and enhancement projects.
 

These plates can be purchased online and can also be personalized. To order an AZSFWC
Conservation License Plate go to: http://www.servicearizona.com Click on
"Personalized/Specialty Plates" then if you wish to personalize it, check its availability. Once
you have verified the availability of your personalization, or if you only want to order the AZSFWC
Conservation Special Plate, click on "Order My Plate". Order your plate as a sequential shelf
plate for $25.00 per year or as a personalized plate for $50.00 per year. 

Here is another helpful link when ordering your special license plate. You can have many of your
questions answered here:
https://servicearizona.com/webapp/vehicle/plates/showInfoPage.do 

The AZSFWC Conservation Plate gives all Arizonan's an opportunity to contribute to programs
that benefit our wild creatures. Step up and support "Wild Arizona".

 
Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation is a 501-c-3 not-for-profit organization whose mission is to educate
and inform sportsmen, wildlife conservation organizations throughout the state and the public at large on
important issues related to wildlife and wildlife habitat and to provide, via grants or other sources, funding to
conserve Arizona's wildlife populations through habitat enhancement initiatives.  The AZSFWC is responsible
for managing the conservation license plate program (Wildlife Conservation Habitat Fund). The fund is derived
from the sale of wildlife conservation license plates and member organizations as well as non-member
organizations are eligible to apply for those funds.   

http://www.servicearizona.com
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http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1101755065575
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